
 

 

13th October 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year to help us celebrate Harvest Festival, we will be thinking of why we 

are thankful, but also considering others who aren't as fortunate as we are. To 

do this we are hoping for your help; we would like to have a collection of non-

perishable foods e.g. food packets or tins to donate to the Harrogate Homeless 

Project to help provide hot meals in the homeless shelter. 

A representative from the project will be coming in to talk to Year 6 on Tuesday 

17th October. 

 

Please hand in your donations to your class teachers. 

 

Thank you for your help 

 

 

Mrs Sykes 


